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PTO MEETING 
 November 9, 2022 

● Welcome  
● Introduction of Officers: 

● Michele Hildebrand – President 
● Amanda Rourke – President 
● Jeanette Blaustein- Vice – President 
● Janet Blanco – Treasurer 
● Aimee Aubry -- Secretary   

● President’s Report: Michele Hildebrand 
● Communication 

● Facebook – OES Families and Oasis Elementary South 
● Oasis Elementary South Website – PTO Rocks 
● Parent Square and Panther Press 
● Emails/Flyers 

● Past Events 
● Boosterthon –  

● Winning Rooms 
● Door Decorating 

● Tann – 1st Place 
● Melo – 2nd Place 
● Brown (kinder) – 3rd Place 

● Trunk or Treat – 
● Winners – 

● Roessler (Frankenstein) – 1st Place 
● Prieto (Minions) —2nd Place 
● Aguilera (toy story) and McCarraher (Hocus Pocus) – 3rd Place 

● Restaurant Cards – still have a few left 
● Pura Vida Bracelets – still have a few left 

● Upcoming Events 
● Fall Festival – Volunteers needed 
● Teacher Appreciation Event – Thanksgiving 
● Frosty Factory 
● Christmas Event – Dec 10th 

● New Business 
● Committee Leads – Fall festival e-mail went out 

● 1st Grade Committee Event is FAMILY FUN EVENT 
● 3rd Grade Committee Event is BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
● 5th Grade Committee Event is the MOVING UP PARTY 

 



● Treasurer’s Report: Janet Blanco 
● Principal’s Report:  Ms. Henly 

● Play Ground 
● Teachers Report:   
● Open Discussion 
● Next PTO Meeting: Wednesday, February 1st, 2023 
● Adjournment 
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